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Half Day of School

This Tuesday, October 17, is the last day of the first quarter, which means that we will be
dismissing the students at 12:00 PM that day! We do this at the close of each quarter, so that
the teachers can focus on getting their students’ grades finalized. As a reminder, lunch is not
served on half days, but elementary students will still have a snack time.

Jog-a-thon
Thank You! Thank You! Thank You! Our grand total raised for the Jog A Thon is $9,216.43
Thank you again for all the donations.

Report Cards

First quarter report cards will be sent out via Schoolworx by Friday, October 20! As a
reminder, report cards must be signed online by typing your name in the signature box no
later than Friday, October 27. Please ask the office if you have any questions about that.

Chick Fil A

The Student Council will be taking Chick-Fil-A orders for October 20th. All orders must be
placed on SchoolWorx no later than Thursday evening. $6.50 for 5 nuggets, chips, dessert
and drink, $8.00 for 8 nuggets, chips, dessert and drink and $8.00 for sandwich, chips, dessert
and drink.

Student Council Babysitting

The Student Council is going to have a babysitting night on the first Friday of each month
starting in November. It will be donation based, dinner will be provided and will run from
6:00-8:00pm. Drop off and pick up will be at the Hampton Center.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Friday, October 13 - Invoices sent out

Tuesday, October 17 - End of First Quarter (Noon Dismissal)
Friday, October 20 - Report Cards sent out on Schoolworx
Tuesday, November 21 - Great Americans Day (noon dismissal)
November 22-24 - Thanksgiving Break
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